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First name: Hugh

Last name: Morrison

Organization: USFWS Pacific Region

Title: Regional Director

Comments: The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Pacific region appreciates the opportunity to provide scoping

comments on the NWFP amendment process and looks forward to continuing to coordinate throughout the

consultation process. Please find our scoping comments attached.  

 

If you have any questions about the scoping comments, please contact Kessina Lee, Oregon State Supervisor,

at kessina_lee@fws.gov.  

 

Additional attachments include:

Northern Spotted Owl Revised Recovery Plan (2011)

USFWS Vision and Goals for PNW Forest Management to Address Climate Change (2021)

Draft Barred Owl Management Strategy (2023)


